
INVITATION TO INFORMATION SESSION 
 
Participation is compulsory 
 

FIT FOR KINDERGARTEN 
OCTOBER 2025 
 
 

FIT FOR KINDERGARTEN 
 
In August next year, your child will start kindergarten. A big step - for both your child and you. Before 
Christmas time, you will find the registration form in your letterbox. In order for you to be well prepared 
for the start of kindergarten and for the time there, we cordially would like to invite you to the 
 
INFORMATION SESSION 'FIT FOR KINDERGARTEN'. 
 
We will inform you about the registration procedure and allocation. You will learn important key points 
about teaching times, holidays and requests for days off. And you will get an insight into the content 
that is taught in kindergarten. 
 
Attendance is * compulsory for all parents or guardians (at least one person). 
We are happy to provide you with four dates for this information session. 
 
Tuesday, 21 October 2025, 18:00. 
Tuesday, 21 October 2025, 20:00. 
Thursday, 23 October 2025, 18:00. 
Thursday, 23 October 2025, 20:00. 
 
Location: Schulhaus am Bach, Aula, 2nd floor, Bachstrasse 62, 8200 Schaffhausen 
 
Please attend this session without your child. 
We are happy to provide translated documents for those interested.  
 
Kindly register by Wednesday, 22 September 2025 at www.schulen-stadtsh.ch. 
 
* Participation is not mandatory for people who attended the “Fit for Kindergarten” event last year, in 
fall 2024. Please complete the registration form anyway. 
 

 

http://www.schulen-stadtsh.ch/

